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Madam President,
Thailand welcomes the progress made by Hungary in implementing the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle.
We commend the efforts of Hungary in promoting and protecting the rights of persons with disabilities through the adoption of the National Disability Programme 2015-2025 and an Action Plan for its implementation. Thailand recommends that Hungary intensify its efforts to include children with disabilities in the public education system and ensure that they receive education in an inclusive methodological framework.
Thailand applauds Hungary’s commitment to the social inclusion and integration of the Roma minority through the implementation of the EU strategic framework of Roma integration policies and the Hungarian National Social Inclusion Strategy. We recommend Hungary to further ensure that the Roma can access social services, including healthcare, education and employment, without discrimination.
Thank you.
(133 words)

